
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

  The Polk County Board of Commissioners will hold a public  

  hearing on Tuesday, April 20th, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. in the  

Polk County Courthouse in Osceola.  The purpose of the hearing 

will be to review and receive public testimony on an application 

for a Conditional Use Permit which has been received by the  

Zoning Administrator from Patrick, Michael and Corey Gabel.   

Said conditional use is to add a 2400 head swine barn to the  

existing facility which will change the operation to a Class C  

intensive livestock facility.  Said operation will be located in the  

N ½NE ¼ of Section 1, Township 14 North, Range 2 West in Polk 

County, Nebraska.   

 

      Debra S. Girard 

      Polk County Clerk 

 

 
 

 


